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                             (860) 594-3129       PRIVATE 

                                                                         Subject: Project No. 26-118

F.A.P. No. 1026(104)
Chester: Replacement of Bridge No. 02695, Route 148 over Great Brook


                     October 27, 2011
NOTICE TO CONTRACTORS:
This is to notify all concerned and especially the prospective bidders that the bid opening for the subject project is being postponed two (2) weeks from November 2, 2011 to November 16, 2011, at 2:00 P.M. in the Conference Room of the Department of Transportation Administration Building, 2800 Berlin Turnpike, Newington, Connecticut.  
The Department has established a general mailbox to receive contractor questions.  Please send all future questions to DOTContracts@ct.gov.

Addendum No. 2 to follow 







      Philip J. Melchionne







           For: Gregory D. Straka                

                                                                                           Contracts Manager

                                                                                           Division of Contracts Administration      
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